
Please complete the attached consent form and return to St Mary’s Puddletown Middle 
School along with a cheque made payable to DASP Ltd by Friday 20th July.  As there 
are limited places available, I will email out a list closer to the time of pupils who have 
secured a place to attend. 
 
Any questions regarding the Summer Camp could you please contact Mr L Dailey on 

ldailey@dorchestermid.dorset.sch.uk 
  

DASP PE Summer Camp 

 The club will run from 9:15am — 12pm at St Mary’s Puddletown Middle School 

 This club is for current Year 3 and 4 pupils only  

 The Cost is £25 for the week (No daily rate) No charge for pupils in receipt of free 

school meals 

 The camp will run from  Monday 30th July —Friday 3rd August 2018 

 Mr Kent and Mr Treble (Olympic Legacy Leaders) will lead the camp 

 Limited places are available therefore places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis.   

 Pupils must attend a first school in DASP 

 Pupils are only accepted if they are booked on before the week—Any pupils that turn 

up on the day without being booked on will be turned away 

The DASP PE team are running a sports camp in the first Full week of the 
Summer holidays for Year 3 and 4 pupils in all of the DASP First Schools.  
The mornings will consist of PE activities to meet the high energy needs 
of the pupils.  Please note, this is a Physical Education Summer camp and 
pupils attending should have a strong interest in sport and be physically 
active.     

All First Schools Yr 3 and Yr 4 only 


